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Is that Spring we can smell in the air. . . . .  

We certainly hope that spring is on its way,  

some warm sunshine is just what the healer ordered! 

The HEA is now into its second year of existence.  The Committee have been working 

hard to build a solid, grounded foundation for the Association, and as we healers know, 

good solid grounding is extremely important.  We look forward to continuing our work 

over the coming months. 

We are delighted that membership renewals are nearly complete and we have several 

new members.  A very big Thank You to everyone who has renewed, your continuing 

support is brilliant.  Welcome to all our new members, Thank You for joining us. 

Issue 1 April 2013 

Distant Healing 

The HEA has a Distant Healing 
List and a Distant Healing Page on 

the Website. 
If you would like to put  

someone on the Distant Healing 
List, be it a family member, friend,  

yourself,  or a beloved pet, don’t 
hesitate to get in touch.   

There is no charge, 
however, donations are welcome. 

If you would like to be a 
Distant Healer and receive the 

Distant Healing List, 
please contact Ginny Burman 
ginnyburman@btinternet.com 

 

See the website for more details 

DID YOU KNOW? 
HEA is a member of 

UK HEALERS 
and 

THE CONFEDERATION OF 
HEALING ORGANISATIONS 

(CHO) 

WEBSITE 

HEA’s website is now up and running 

Why not take a look? 

www.holisticenergyassociation.com 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The AGM will be held on 

Sunday 29th September 2013 

At 2.15 pm in Baldock, Herts 

Lunch before the meeting 

Venue details to be confirmed 



Healing and Spirituality Day 

On Saturday 13th April 2013, HEA held its first 

workshop on Healing and Spirituality.  It was held 

in the Friends Meeting House in Lincoln, the home 

of Lincoln Healing Centre.  There were 27 people 

in attendance,, (including the speakers). 

Viv Spence presented a ñBack to Basicsò  Healing 
Workshop and Mark Wainwright gave a talk on 

ñSpiritual Philosophyò. 

The afternoon started with a shared lunch, which 

gave people time to introduce themselves and 

socialise.  The workshop came first, with everyone 

eagerly taking part with various exercises that Viv 

presented. 

We then had a break for refreshments before Mark 

gave his talk on Spiritual Philosophy. 

As someone said, the day went from the basic 

grounding of healing to the higher planes of 

Spirituality.  It was fabulous and enjoyed by 

everyone who attended, and we have had some 

lovely feedback. 

 

 

 

 

We also had a bring and buy stall on the day.  We 

didnôt make specific charges for items, we just had 

an honesty box and it worked well. 

With ticket sales and the honesty box, and after 

payment of rent for the room hire, the afternoon 

raised £210.67 for HEA funds. 

A very big thank you to Viv and Mark, and to 

everyone who attended.   
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Thank you for a lovely 

day, I’ve really enjoyed it. 

Tracy 

Thank you for a lovely day on Saturday, it was 

great to see old friends and be with like minded 

people.  Mark and Viv are lovely. 

Janet 

FUNDRAISING: Do you have any ideas for fundraising?  We would love to hear them. 

Holistic Energy Association Registered Address: The Lodge, Mount Pleasant Road, Lindford, Hampshire, GU35 0PR 
Email: contact@holisticenergyassociation.com 

What a  

wonderful day! 

Barbara 

Great Workshop.  Particularly 

liked the “energy work” 

Peter 


